
.

- . .. -- . . ~ .-

Yh
TO /INSHIP OF SALEM L IL;s.

A {\p
P.O. BOX 146 : BERWICK. PENNSYLVANIA 18603 . (717) 542 722 \r

June 19, 1981 3 ['-

C)
%

.s

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. !!uelear Regulatory Conmission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In as much as the Pennsylvania Power & Light Company is constructing the
Susquehanna Nuclear Power Plant in Salem Township, Luzerne County, Pennsylvania,
anything concerning nuclear power plants is of prime concern to our Township.

At a necent meeting of the Salem Township Supervisors, it was unanimously
agreed to support Pennsylvania House Bill flok6, establishing a five mile
residency requirement for employees of a nuclear electronic power generating
station. Citing the safety factor, it was felt such a requirement would be
of the utmost importance in case of an emergency, and also be a positive
contributing factor to an employee's performance on the job.

We have notified Pennsylvania State Senator Frank J. O'Connell and
Pennsylvania State Representative Geo go C. Hasay of our support for this
bill.

Very truly youre,

SALEM TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS
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Mason L. Sansel, Chairman /
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Bruce Thomas
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C. D. Bower

cc: ' William H. Regan, Jr. Chief Kg)/
' Environmental Projects Branch 2

3Division of Site Safety and
Environmental Analysis
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